Issue analysis of public comments received on the role of the GAC
The public comments recognize the important role that the GAC plays within ICANN with regard to public policy advice but most do not think that the GAC is the sole source of advice on what constitutes the 'public interest' regarding DNS co-ordination.
Some comments note an improvement in the GAC's role and the quality of the advice it offers.
Some comments indicate that it is not clear whether GAC advice is adequately paid attention to, some seeing the Board at fault in this regard, others that there are no oversight mechanisms to track how the Board deals with GAC advice. There is also a concern that for GAC advice to be effective it needs to be timely and not at the end of a PDP.
On what needs to be done to address shortcomings in the GAC's advice to ICANN, suggestions range from:
· Co-ordination within the current advisory process should be improved but no fundamental change to the role and structure of the GAC should be made.
· ICANN needs to formally respond to GAC advice even if it is not adopted.
· An oversight mechanism is needed to ensure ICANN effectively considers GAC advice.
· The Board should make its deliberations public, so that its treatment of GAC advice can be transparent. 
· Enhanced dialogue between the GAC, the business community and other stakeholders would help facilitate greater collaboration.
· SOs should have GAC input on public policy as part of their prioritized agenda items. 
No specific examples for case studies were suggested in the public comments.
